
Emergency services remain at
scene of fire in Livingston
Emergency  services  remain  in  attendance  at  a  fire  at
Brucefield  Industrial  Park,  Hutton  Square,  Bellsquarry,
Livingston, which was reported around 1.35pm on Saturday, 7
December, 2024.

The fire has been contained by the Scottish Fire and Rescue
Service, who are continuing to monitor the premises.

There is no risk to the wider public.

Roads in the surrounding area have since been re-opened.

Enquiries into the incident are ongoing.
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